
                                                                                  
 

Keep Our Kids Safe 

And Our Jobs Secure  
June 16, 2017  
 
Dear Brother & Sisters: 
 
 A petition has been created specifically in support of the Employees 
Protection Provisions (EPP).      
 
 We must make our voices heard to ensure the safety and stability of 
hiring experienced, trained drivers, attendants and mechanics within the 
school bus industry throughout New York City while securing our job 
security, pension and welfare benefits.  The EPP is crucial to our industry and 
we urge you all to participate in this petition.   
 

Please sign the petition posted and urge family members and friends to 
do the same.  (click on the link below).  

 
Join us in maintaining a safe, secure environment for our families and 

the children we transport each day.    
 
We transport the future of this City! 
 
Thank you. 
 

In Solidarity, 
 
Michael Cordiello 
President/Business Agent  
and the Executive Board  
 
 https://www.change.org/p/new-york-city-department-of-education-keep-our-kids-safe)  

https://www.change.org/p/new-york-city-department-of-education-keep-our-kids-safe


 

 

 

Every morning before heading off to work, we leave the care of our children in the hands of school bus drivers and 
attendants. 

These men and women are familiar faces who know our kids and their individual needs. This is especially true with 
special education students. Good drivers and attendants are able to diffuse escalating situations, understand a child 
who is non-verbal, tend to physical needs, and be patient with behavioral and developmental challenges. 

It is not an easy job—but it is a noble one. 

Our children deserve the best care, and the best school bus workers who are professional, reliable and most 
importantly—experienced.  

The Employee Protection Provisions will require bus companies to retain experienced workers and ensure that the 
people who care for our children receive fair wages and benefits that reflect their expertise. 

We trust school bus drivers and attendants to put the safety and well-being of our children first. We should be able 
to trust the Department of Education to do the same. 

Join us in calling on the Department of Education to restore the Employee Protection Provisions. It’s the right thing 
to do for our children, and for the hard-working New Yorkers who keep our children safe on the way to and from 
school. 
https://www.change.org/p/new-york-city-department-of-education-keep-our-kids-safe)  
                         This petition will be delivered to:     New York City Department of Education 
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